
NewsLetter
Nebraska Society for Respiratory Care 

Metro Community
College 

Brooke Grego

2024 Student
Scholarship Award
Winners

September 2024

Each year the NSRC supports future
respiratory therapists by offering one
scholarship to each Respiratory Care
Program in the state. The following 3
students were awarded scholarships
at our 2024 April State Conference.
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Save the date for
Congress 2024!

Join us Nov. 20-23 in Orlando, FL, for
the AARC’s annual Congress event,
bringing respiratory therapists from
around the globe together for
learning, connecting, and the latest
industry trends.



Save the date for RC
Week 2024!
Celebrate Respiratory Care Week 2024 and
let your community, patients, and
colleagues know how vital you are to
patient care.

Let the NSRC and AARC know how you're
celebrating! Tag the NSRC and AARC on
your social media posts and showcase your
RT week activities and celebrations!

Use the hashtag #RCWEEK24 in your posts
to stay connected!

Our NSRC Delegates, Melissa and
Lauren, attended the House of
Delegates meeting following this year’s
Summer Forum in Snow Bird, UT.  Our
delegates and the AARC are hard at
work at several Initiatives, including:

 RRT minimum licensure
 Compact licensure
 APRT program development
 Legislation (SOAR act, Pulmonary
Rehad in the home & the Long
Term Care Workforce Support Act)

Delegates Report from
Summer Forum 2024

Be on the
NSRC Board!
Ever think about serving on
the NSRC Board?  

The NSRC will have several
positions open for the 2025-
2026 Board of Directors.  

Nominations are coming
soon!  See you on the ballot!


